Second round of Glasgow 2014 tickets to go on
sale

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: October 15, 2013

Tickets for the table tennis event at the Glasgow 2014 Commonwealth Games will become available once more
next Monday, October 21* at 10am after a second round of updates was announced by Glasgow 2014.

There are ten days of competition for table tennis at the Scotstoun Sports Campus (West End) with ten
competition tables, including two show courts, ready to host the best singles, doubles and team players from

across the Commonwealth with the English stars looking to pick up more medals after successes in Manchester
("02), Melbourne ("06) and Delhi (10).

You can make sure you secure your spot in Glasgow by applying during the sale periods below.

The exclusive on-sale period will run from 10am on Monday, 21 October to Saturday, 26™ October, with the first

two days — Monday 21* and Tuesday 22™ - dedicated exclusively to those who received no tickets from their
application.

From 10am on Wednesday 23 October applicants who received some of their requested tickets in the
application period will also be able to access the Ticketing website. On Friday 25 and Saturday 26 October
everyone who applied for tickets will have an exclusive second chance to top-up their ticket account before all
remaining tickets go on general public sale.

For full details of the ticketing windows click here

When available, you can buy tickets for the Glasgow 2014 Commonwealth Games here
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